
Dear Future Bonaire 7th and 8th Jaguar football players,             

 

I just wanted to take this time to say, I hope everyone is staying safe and practicing social 

distancing, as well as washing hands regularly and using good hygiene. Remember eligibility for 

next year is based on this year’s grades, so continue to work hard on your academics first and 

foremost.  

If for some reason you need help or guidance during this time, we are here for you please call or 

email. 478-929-6235 

 

Jeffrey.peavy@hcbe.net 

Daniel.johnson@hcbe.net 

Chris.arnold@hcbe.net 

John.carman@hcbe.net 

 

 

Please, if you are interested in playing football at Bonaire Middle School next year (Fall 2020) 

email me your information that I have listed below. The coaches are working on workouts and 

activities that you can do at home to help us prepare for the upcoming season. 

 

*First & Last Name: 

*Grade you will be in Fall of 2020: 

*Parents and Athletes Email and Cell #’s for texting: 

*Home phone #: 

*Date of Birth: 

 

Thanks for your interest in football at Bonaire Middle School! Be safe! 

 

Jeff Peavy 

Athletic Director 

Bonaire Middle School 

"Go Jags" 
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